


July 2019
Amade Abubacar
Honorable Minister,
please let me draw your attention to the case of journalist Amade Abubacar who was arrested on 5 January while he was documenting deadly attacks by armed groups against civilians in Cabo Delgado province. During his 12-day incommunicado detention he was allegedly maltreated.
Like Amnesty International, I think he was only detained because he made use of his human right to free speech and because he is a journalist. Therefore, I urgently call on you to release him immediately and without any conditions and to drop all charges against him.
Furthermore, I urge you to take care that the right to free speech and free press in Mozambique be respected.
Thank you for your attention.
Sincerely,
Copy to:
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Stromstraße 47
10551 Berlin
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